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We Respect. We are Proud. We Succeed. 

 
          21st December 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,        
 
Reminder: Last day of term arrangements 
As per the school calendar, school will close at 12.30 p.m. on Friday 22nd December for the Christmas break. 
School buses will be rearranged to be at school for this departure time. Students who benefit from Free 
School Meals will be able to purchase this at break time.  
 
Students will return for the first day of the Spring term which begins on Monday 8th January 2024. This will 
be a week A on the school timetable. 
 
May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and best wishes for 2024 and to thank 
you for your continued support. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Andy Park 

Head Teacher 

 
 
 
 


